

Dear Bob and Joan,

Thank you for the \$ 50.00 you gave me on the occasion of my 50th anniversary of ordination and Christmas. Thank you also for your prayers and support for me throughout my years of priestly life and ministry, especially in our TOOL group and at Immaculate Conception. May our friendship continue in the years ahead.

May the Lord bless your generosity with abundant graces and wonder-filled joys throughout this new year. In the Lord's joy. In Rob

Msgr. Robert L. Amundsen Immaculate Conception Church 715 Cabrini Drive Lafayette, CO 80026-2676